
 

To: Members of the Executive Council 

Our ref.: 08359/2024/CSG/SG briefing 15 May 2024 

Subject: Invitation to join the Secretary-General’s briefing sessions to members of the 
Executive Council prior to the seventy-eighth session of the Executive Council 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

In preparation for the upcoming seventy-eighth session of the Executive Council 
(EC-78) which will be held from 10 to 14 June 2024, I am pleased to invite you to a virtual 
briefing via Zoom on 23 May 2024. 

This briefing is designed to collaboratively finalize the key documents that will guide 
our discussions at EC-78. It will also provide a valuable opportunity for you to propose any 
additional documents or topics that you believe should be addressed.  

To ensure all EC members can connect to this important briefing, two sessions will 
be organized on 23 May 2024. 

 Briefing schedule: 

1.  Eastern hemisphere: 0830–1030 (CEST) 

Interpretation will be provided in English and Chinese 

2.  Western hemisphere: 1530–1730 (CEST) 

Interpretation will be provided in English, Arabic, French and Spanish 

 Zoom link to connect to both sessions: 

 Join Zoom Meeting 
https://wmo-int.zoom.us/j/97195752846?pwd=MWVwaS9sMmhJT0p5Q3ZZR2wzbG5tZz09 

Meeting ID: 971 9575 2846  Passcode: 983554 

This briefing is crucial in setting the stage for a productive and effective EC session. 
Please submit any key documents or topics for discussion to Dr Stefano Belfiore 
(sbelfiore@wmo.int) before the briefing.  

I thank you for your continuous support to WMO and am looking forward to 
meeting you . 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Celeste Saulo 
Secretary-General 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwmo-int.zoom.us%2Fj%2F97195752846%3Fpwd%3DMWVwaS9sMmhJT0p5Q3ZZR2wzbG5tZz09&data=05%7C02%7Cjsang%40wmo.int%7C656a856203554b44979508dc6f5c8d9b%7Ceaa6be54468740c49827c044bd8e8d3c%7C0%7C0%7C638507690523958395%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gc97gXlM9%2Bv2voAVTx4KwwaBwxH8AU%2FvSAF2tOo5c9Q%3D&reserved=0
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